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Written by Debbie Sak 
 
They say, "A picture says a thousand 
words", so I am going to let most of this 
newsletter speak to you through the 
pictures.  And hopefully a few will bring 
a smile to your face. 
 
Since the last newsletter, the 
Bluebonnet Travelers have been 
watching it snow, staying warm during 
ice storms, gathering together, and 
having fun.  Some of the highlights 
include the Christmas Party at the 
Fredriksen's home in Clear Lake and 
the Texas "W" Rally in Bandera.  The 
latest was a campout in San Leon, 
recovering nicely from Hurricane 
Harvey. 
 
Tim and I braved the frozen tundra of 
Iowa to pick up our new "Horizon" in 
January.  What a story!  From our little 
View to this amazing new coach.  But 
there were times that I thought, "what 
have we done?".   
 
My kids are thinking their mom and 
dad lost their minds.  Why would they 
think that?  We bought it after seeing 
the Winnebago release on Facebook 
and heck, driving it can't be that hard, 
right?  Who cares if we can't get it in 
the driveway?  It was so cold that the 

Roberts' were worried about us and 
invited to stay with them in Norman, 
OK.  That was amazing.  On the way 
back  to Texas, there were only a 
couple of mishaps.  A story for the 
memory books. 
 
Seriously, come see our new coach at 
the next campout.  And it's coming up. 
The Bluebonnets are going Green for 
St. Patrick's Day weekend in Crockett. 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Campouts 
 
March 15-18 - BBT Campout in 
Crockett at Crockett Family Resort, 
hosted by the McKrobaths and O'Saks 
 
April 20-22 - Texas W Meeting in 
Aransas Pass at Southern Oaks RV 
 
May 17 - 20 - Victoria, TX, hosted by 
Bill Richmond 
 
June - TBD 
 
July 23 - 28 - Grand National Rally - 
Forest City, Iowa 
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Birthdays 
January 
Rose Mary Smart (H) - 1st 
Leslie Keener - 8th 
Ann Caywood - 13th 
Tim Sak - 16th 
Bill Roberts - 18th 
John Keener - 22nd 
Johnny Holmes (H) - 23rd 
Mike Ellerbrock - 24th 
Bill Hitt - 26th 
 
February 
Frances Hutto (H) - 3rd 
Alan Rochford - 6th 
Susan Farley - 9th 
Dieter Hoffman (H) - 12th 
Nancy Russell - 14th 
Virginia Livingston - 16th 
Delilah Parsley (H) - 19th 
 
March 
Bill Bumpus - 5th 
Ron Clyburn - 12th 
Carolyn Roberts - 20th 
Marty Pearson - 22nd 
Jim Smart (H) - 28th 
Jim Evans - 28th 
Jade Russell - 29th 

Anniversaries 
January 
Caywood 13th - 45 years 
Farley 13th - 24 years 
Feakes (H) 15h - 13 years 
 
March 
Roberts 3rd - 57 years 
 
 

 
 
 
 
When looking for a new RV spot in 

 
 

nks for Exploring 
r 

ff 

er resource when looking for 

Texas, check out this site.   
 

ttps://www.texasoutside.comh
 

Then go to the Reviews tab and
pick Campground and RV Park 
Reviews.   
 

here are liT
Texas,  with outside guides fo
areas and cities.  Plus a Fun Stu
tab.  
 

nothA
something new to explore in your 
RV.  Safe Travels! 

https://www.facebook.com/WinnebagoInternationalTravelersClub/photos/a.443250058472.227211.152457513472/10155355121468473/?type=3�





